
Hi Mr. Tounget,  
 
I’m a new Austin resident in the Highland Park West/Balcones Area, and I’d like to advocate 
that our community be included with other centrally located neighborhoods like Tarrytown, 
Rosedale, etc. vs. ones that are farther north or west that might not share the same concerns.  I 
support the latest, as I understand it, proposal that includes us with other central Austin 
neighborhoods in District 10. 
 
Thank you for the consideration, 
 
M.J. 
 

M.J. Hawes 
 


